🎨 School Announcements Reminder 🎨
Hey students! Just a quick reminder that our school is running the Original Works Art Fundraiser—and it’s all about your amazing artwork!
Your creativity is being turned into real products—like mugs, magnets, tote bags, and more—that your family can order and enjoy. It’s the ultimate way to show off your art AND help support our school!
🛒 Be sure to remind your parents: the last day to place an online order is [INSERT DATE].
So keep creating, keep inspiring, and don’t forget to tell your grown-ups to get those orders in!
For questions, have them reach out to [INSERT NAME].
Let’s make this fundraiser a masterpiece! 🖌️

